
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 October 2006 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board received a letter of thanks from the family of the late Nick Chapman in response to the 

Board’s messages of sympathy and condolence. 
 
 Members expressed a desire to have scheduled on future Board agendas, internal and external 

correspondence of interest and/or relevance to the Board.  Staff undertook to further discuss this 
matter with the Chairperson. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


